
March 7, 2017

Paula Honaker

paulahonaker66@gmail.com

Dear Chairman John Barker and members of the House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs:

I OPPOSE House Bill HB2220.

This bill concerns me greatly and personally.  My daughter is a Freshman at Kansas State 

University.  She is an amazing young woman and so happy that she is able to pursue her 

educational and professional endeavors at KSU.  She should be able to do this without the 

worry that one of her fellow students, professors or staff could accidentally discharge a 

firearm and injure her or a classmate while on campus.  NO student should have to worry 

about this.  The agrument I hear all the time is you need to have a good guy with a gun to 

prevent a bad guy with a gun.  I worry less about that then I do an accidental shooting.  

Please allow universities to determine what kind of security they need and if handguns should

be allowed on campus.

Thank you for your consideration,

Paula Honaker
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